Fwd: Re: "Disappearing” news release

On 12/21/2010 03:50 PM, Davidson, Gary wrote:

~ In the interest of accuracy, I thought you’d want to know that the allegation by Volusia Exposed |
 that the Sheriff’s Office has removed a news release from our web site is untrue. The news
release has never been taken down or removed from our web site. The problem is on your end in
~ that you are linking to the wrong URL. For future reference, our news release postings remain on

- our home page for a period of time. However, when newer releases are posted on the home page,
~ older news releases eventually get moved to an inside page on our web site. And when that
- happens, the URL is changed. Older, or archived, news releases are posted here:

~ http://www.volusia.org/sheriff/press/content.htm

The URL to link to in order to access the news release referenced on your web site is as follows:
http://www.volusia.org/sheriff/press/2010PressReleases/November/100156.htm
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As you well know, when we were recently shown to be in the wrong, we freely and quickly
- acknowledged our oversight and corrected the situation. I certainly hope that we can expect the |

- same standards of accuracy from Volusia Exposed. |
Gary Davidson, PIO 3

Volusia County Sheriff’s Office

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email (including any attachments) may contain
confidential, proprietary and privileged information, and unauthorized
disclosure or use is prohibited. If you received this email in error,
please notify the sender and delete this email from your system.
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Fwd: Re: "Disappearing” news release

Subject: Fwd: Re: "Disappearing” news release
From: "VolusiaExposed.Com" <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>

Date: Tue, 21 Dec 2010 17:34:57 -0500
To: undisclosed-recipients:;

-----—-- Original Message ------ -

Subject:Re: "Disappearing” news release

Date:Tue, 21 Dec 2010 17:32:22 -0500

From:VolusiaExposed.Com <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
To:Davidson, Gary <GDavidson@vcso.us>

Mr. Davidson:

Absolutely, VolusiaExposed.Com will gladly correct / clarify any statements.

Thank you for the below clarification in regards to how VCSO archives its press
releases.

VolusiaExposed.Com wishes to extend an open invitation to the VCSO to advise
us of any other statements, positions or questions we have raised in regards to

the VCSO. In the particular, we ask you to review the VCSO Tracey Veira death
investigation. We are still left wondering why VCSO Investigator Campanella

apparently failed to follow up on his documented observation that Ms. Veira's
apparently time of death was not consistent with the jail officers documented
observations of Ms. Veira. Any clarification you can bring to this matter (as well
as others) will gladly be posted on VolusiaExposed.Com.

Lack of any response from VCSO will tend to support that our statements,
positions or questions in these matters are accurately posted.

Again, we wish to thank you for your responses, many of our readers have voiced
their doubts that VCSO (or county officials) really take the time to review our site
/ concerns. Your responses clearly indicate differently.

VolusiaExposed.Com _
Keeping the public safety employee we trust to enforce the laws, within the law.
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